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CITY OF ELLIOT LAKE North Shore Municipal 

Modernization Partnership (MMP) Project 

Service Sharing Opportunities – Final 

Report March 1, 2022.
The City of Elliot Lake, along with the Town of 

Blind River, The Town of Spanish, The Municipality 

of Huron Shores and the Township of Sables Spanish 

Rivers undertook a review of multiple sectors of 

community operations.  These operations Included 

information technology, by-law, landfills and 

building services.  This in depth review allowed 

the municipalities to find efficiencies in these 

operations and to also uncover service sharing 

opportunities in order to save costs.  
















